MHSIBCA   Tournament Donation Invoice

Tournament Directors,

The Michigan High School Interscholastic Bowling Coaches Association approves MHSIBCA

recognition for scores rolled in your Invitational Tournament when posted on the MHSIBCA

web site.  This posting allows the MHSIBCA Awards Committee an opportunity to verify the

scores.  It also assures our member coaches that the Tournament Committee has reviewed all 

aspects of the tournament and has viewed it as satisfactory for student/athletes and member

coaches.  Participation in these approved tournaments are also used in determining state rankings.  

There is a donation of $25.  Asked for each tournament which is directly added to the MHSIBCA Scholarship Fund.   Schools who wish to contribute more to the fund are encouraged to do so.

All Invoices should be mailed to:



David Kowalski



MHSIBCA Tournaments




3436 Clover Lane



Bay City, MI 48706

A copy of the Tournament Flyer with its rules and regulations should be Email to:

euclidauto@speednetllc.com  30 days prior to the tournament.  Upon completion of the tournament, 

all results, including individual scores, should be sent for posting within 24 hours.  

If there are any questions about having your tournament posted, please contact David Kowalski, Committee Chairperson at: euclidauto@speednetllc.com.  Also, please fill out a separate Invoice for

each tournament please.

Sincerely,

David Kowalski

Chair, tournament committee MHSIBCA

===========================================================================

Name of Tournament

Date of the Event

Tournament Director

Contact information (phone and email)

Donation Amount_______________________
